
  

 

  
 

 
 

CPAmerica, Inc. launches staff training pilot program, in partnership with the AICPA 
 
Gainesville, Fla. (February 28, 2023) – Starting this June, CPAmerica, Inc. will rollout their new staff training pilot 
program, in partnership with the Association of International Certified Professional Accountants (AICPA). These 
professional development sessions will take place at the AIPCA corporate headquarters in Durham, N.C. 
 
This in-person staff training program has been created exclusively for CPAmerica members, and includes sessions 
focused on tax and audit. The Tax Essentials training, Level II will be held June 27-30. The Audit Essentials training, Level 
III will be held August 28-29 and Level IV will be held August 30-31.  
 
“The AICPA is excited to be hosting CPAmerica’s staff training for both tax and audit this upcoming year in our Durham, 
N.C. office,” said Tina Sanford, PMP, AICPA senior manager of partner & client management. “Bringing back face-to-face 
learning has so many advantages, but to also discuss challenges and successes with other members is why this is 
important to the association.” 
 
Technical training is abundant, but having the ability to train at the AICPA corporate headquarters, alongside fellow 
CPAmerica members, is an unmatched benefit and maximizes the training investment made by member firms. 
 
“We are ecstatic to be partnering with the AICPA to offer these highly sought-after staff training sessions,” said 
CPAmerica president & CEO Grace Horvath. “Through surveys and conversations with members, it became clear that 
staff training would be a necessary expansion for 2023. We are pleased to be working with the AICPA to bring this 
essential training to our members.”   
 
Each of the trainings in this pilot program allow for fifty-five attendees. CPAmerica intends to expand next year’s offerings 
based on member support and participation. 
 
If you have any questions about the new CPAmerica staff training, please contact Linda Portner at 
lportner@cpamerica.org. 

 
About CPAmerica, Inc.: 
CPAmerica, Inc. is an accounting association made up of independent certified public accounting firms that is built on four 
key goals: to continuously improve; to make more money; to strengthen relationships among member firms; and to bring 
prestige to firms both domestically and internationally. As a member of Crowe Global, a global accounting network, 
CPAmerica expands to over 286 independent accounting and advisory services firms in 130 countries and has a 
combined firm revenue of $4.2 billion. Learn more about CPAmerica at www.cpamerica.org. 

https://www.crowe.com/global
about:blank

